
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

  

  

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES  

Spring Term 2019: 

6th March- 1.30-3.00 Year 1 

Inspire Afternoon 

7th March- 1.30-3.00 Year 2 

Inspire Afternoon 

22nd March- Nursery 

Application Deadline 

12th April- 9.15 Easter Bonnet 

parade 

12th April – Break up for 

Easter holidays 

Summer Term 2019: 

29th April – School re-opens 

to all pupils 

6th May- May Day- school 

closed 

23rd May – Break up for half 

term 

24th May-PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

19th July – Break up for 

summer holiday 

22nd July- PD day-school 

closed to pupils 

 

Busy Bodies 

Busy Bodies Parents, 

March booking form and fees 

are due in for this FRIDAY 1st 

MARCH, please ensure that 

fees are in on time. Polite 

reminder that if you have 

outstanding fees for February, 

it MUST be paid with your 

March fees. Otherwise we will 

not be able to book your 

children in for this month. 

Should you have any queries 

with regards to your child's 

account please contact the 

Busy Bodies manager.  

 

Please, Please, Please, Can you 

help? 

We are hoping to paint the 

fencing and benches around the 

school playground and are 

looking for donations of green 

paint. We are also looking for 

grey paint that we can use for 

our new Quiet area in the 

playground. 

Do you know of any companies 

that would donate? Or do you 

work for a company that could 

help? Mrs Long and Mrs Kenny 

are eager to start painting! 

Please let Mrs Kenny or the 

school office know if you have 

any contacts! 

World Book Day – Thursday 

7th March 

To celebrate World Book Day we 

are inviting the children to come 

to school dressed as a character 

from their favourite book (but 

still in sensible shoes please)! 

Parents attending the Year 2 

Inspire day are also welcome to 

dress up! 
 

Parents Evening Feedback 

Forms 

The deadline for returning 

feedback forms is Friday 1st 

March.  Thank you to all those 

who have already returned 

their forms.   

PTA News 

SAVE THE DATE - Comedy 

Night on the 29th March 2019. 

TOP ACTS!! Please see the 

attached flyer. Tickets are now 

on sale at www.pta-

events.co.uk/boldmere 

Lunchtime Clubs 

We still have a few spaces left in 

the Year One and Year Two 

Tennis Clubs. If you wish to 

reserve a place for your child, 

please return the form to the 

school office as soon as possible. 

Please ensure payment is made 

via ParentPay. 

Welcome Back 

We welcome Mrs Perez back to 

school this week following her 

maternity leave, she will be 

working in Hedgehog class 1CM 

with Mrs Mason. 
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Up to Date MAT information 

Information can be found at: 
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/p
arents/mat-information 

 

Congratulations Board 

Reception – Annabelle, Theo, 

Keyan, Anja, Amaya and Anthony. 

Year One –Siena, Annie and 

Alayna. 

Year Two – Milly, Jake and Isaac. 

Golden Table: 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

Isabelle H, Rosie, Maarya, Faryal, 

Crescendo and Emma in Hedgehog 

class. Brodie and Tabitha in 

Turtle class. 

Thank you children, we look 

forward to seeing who is 

nominated next week. 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Turtle class 

for achieving 98.89% attendance 

last week. Well done Turtles. 
 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

26/02/2019 

Community News: Disclaimer- The 

following community events are for your 

information. Should you wish to obtain 

further information or attend, it is at 

parents own discretion. 

Information about out of 

school holiday clubs and 

activities can be found in the 

letter rack by the office. 

Sutton Charities School 

Uniform Grants 

The Trustees are again making 

awards to parents to assist 

with the purchase of school 

uniform.  To be eligible for an 

award parents must be a 

permanent resident in one of 

the four wards of Sutton 

Coldfield and be in receipt of 

any of the following: 

- Income Support 

- Job Seeker’s Allowance 

- Employment and Support 

Allowance 

- Child Tax Credit 

- Working Tax Credit maximum 

income levels may apply) 

- Universal Credit  

Please note applicants in 

receipt of income above 

£25,000 (includes the listed 

benefits and earnings) will not 

be considered. 

If parents have children at 

more than one school, it will 

only be necessary to complete 

one form per family.  If you 

think you may be eligible, 

please collect a form from the 

school office.  Forms must be 

returned to school by Friday 

29th March 2019. 
 

Tesco School Uniform 

Tesco has previously provided 

school with an online uniform shop 

to purchase embroidered jumpers 

and cardigans for children.  We 

know this has been very popular 

with parents and school has 

received very welcome 

commissions from the sales.     

Tesco are now, no longer providing 

this service and it has been 

transferred to MyClothing.  We 

have been assured that the quality 

of the clothing will be of the same 

standard and that school will 

continue to earn 5% commission on 

all purchases.  Information 

literature is attached to this 

newsletter and we hope parents 

will continue to support school by 

following the link and purchasing 

through: www.myclothing.com 

 

Thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/parents/mat-information
http://www.myclothing.com/

